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27th April 2020 

Daily Update 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome back after the glorious weekend.   We start week 6, continuing to look after our Key Worker children.  It 
has been a busy weekend for many, non-more so than Father Peter, who completed his 26,000 step challenge.  He 
has raised a substantial sum of money, generously donated by the many kind people in our community.  All proceeds 
will go towards supporting our vulnerable families, within the Catholic community.  If your family entered into the 
26 Sunday challenge, please send in your photographs for our gallery (click along the banners, at the top of the page, 
onto the yellow learning banner then scroll to the bottom and you will see the gallery of photographs.).  

As I have mentioned previously, please continue to pray for our school community as more and more people have 
sadly been directly affected by Covid-19. 

We continue to add learning platforms to the Home Learning Page so please continue to logon to the school website 
for support.  The DfE launched Letters and Sounds Phonics lessons today; please take time to have a look, especially 
if you have younger children as the learning platform has been highly recommended.  

Please can I request that all children, who attend school, bring in a sun hat/cap and sun cream as the days are becoming 
warmer – thank you. 

Remember: 

Where possible, children should be safely cared for at home.  However, we understand that this may be difficult for 
some Key Workers.  We are here to look after the children of our Key Workers who are critical to the Covid-19 response 
and vulnerable children who may need our support.  

Please can you ensure that we have up to date details if your situation changes: 

 If you have indicated that you will need child care for your child on a particular day and then your situation 
changes, please inform us immediately, otherwise, in line with our  safeguarding duties,  you will receive a 
phone call from school 

 Is anyone in your household self – isolating?   

 Do you no longer require childcare and have not informed the school? 

 Are you due to or have you finished a period of self – isolation? 

 Have you or members of your family been directly affected by Covid-19? 

 Is it possible to alternate your work shift pattern, within the household, so that one parent/carer is able to care 
for your child? 

Please correspond by email if any of the above applies to you and we will respond during the normal school hours. 
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 A moment of reflection……. 

“Let no one ever come to you without leaving Better and Happier.  Be the living 

expression of God’s Kindness’.  Kindness in your face, Kindness in your eyes, 

Kindness in your smile.” 

 

Mother Theresa 

 

          

God Bless – stay safe, 

Alexis Satterthwaite 

Head Teacher 

 


